
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
24th  March, 2016 

 
Our Ref: AR/3492L1/jq 

Mr B. Dawson, 
Planning Technician, 
Regeneration and Planning Culture and Environment, 
London Borough of Camden 
2nd Floor, 
5 Pancras Square, 
London.  N1C 4AG 
         dcmail@camden.gov.ok 

0207 974 3560 

Town and Country Planning (Tree Preservation)(England) Regulations 2012 
Application under Tree Preservation Order C761  -  2016/1609/T 
in respect of the proposed removal of a tree at 3 Frognal Lane NW3 7DY 
   

Dear Barry, 
 

Thank you for your e-mail of this morning in which you have asked for a location plan of 
the subject tree.  It is immediately behind the road frontage wall to the right (east) of the 
pedestrian gateway to the property.   I have pasted an annotated extract from Google Earth 
below.  

 
If there should be any further questions please direct them to me. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 

Jim Quaife 
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